1/6/2016 State.co.us Executive Branch Mail - Initial Spill/Release Report #400962788

STATE OF

COLORADO Allison - DNR, Rick <rick.allison@state.co.us>

Initial Spill/Release Report #400962788

Steve Bugni <Steve_ Bugni@eogresources.com> Tue, Jan 5, 2016 at 2:27 PM
To: "Allison - DNR, Rick" <rick.allison@state.co.us>

Hi Rick,

That is correct, the leak occurred on a line which leads into the tank battery where produced water is stored before
being injected down the Simba 1-06 well. If you are ok with making the changes then please do so.

In addition, after talking with our production department today, the coordinates of the spill are slightly different than
what | indicated on the initial report. The spill occurred closer to 40.955719, -104.362640, which is still on the Simba
wellpad location but closer to the west corner.

The landowner and Weld County were both notified of the spill on 1/1/2016.

Thanks for the assistance and please let me know if you have any additional requirements. | will be submitting the
supplemental report this week, and we will get soil samples collected.

Steve Bugni
Direct: (307) 235-7124
Cell: (307) 251-6728

From: Allison - DNR, Rick [mailto:rick.allison@state.co.us]
Sent: Tuesday, January 05, 2016 1:50 PM

To: Steve Bugni <Steve_Bugni@eogresources.com>
Subject: Fwd: Initial Spill/Release Report #400962788

** External email. Use caution.**

Steve,

COGCC is reviewing the Initial Spill Report for the Simba 1-6 disposal location. Please review the following suggested
changes and let me know if you agree with me changing the information on the form:

1. The spill description sounds like the release occurred on a line at the tank battery, the disposal well itself. Therefore,
the Facility Type should be changed from "WELL" to "TANK BATTERY".
2. The spill should be related to the Location ID where the spill occurred, not the API of the well. The Reference
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Location should be changed from API 05-123-31035 to Location ID 415149.

If you agree, | can make the changes to the form for you.
Thank you,

Rick Allison, P.G.

Environmental Protection Specialist, Northeast Colorado

COLORADO
Qil & Gas Conservation
] Commission

Departrment of Natural Resounses
P 970.461.2970 | F 970.461.4781 | C 970.623.0850
1120 Lincoln Street, Suite 801, Denver, CO 80203

rick.allison@state.co.us | www.colorado.gov/cogcc

-—--——--— Forwarded message -—-—--——

From: OGCC Notification <dnr_eforms.helpdesk@state.co.us>
Date: Fri, Jan 1, 2016 at 8:58 AM

Subject: Initial Spill/Release Report #400962788

To: rick.allison@state.co.us

1120 Lincoln St. Suite 801

CO lo rad O Denver, CO 80203

Oil & Gas Conservation Phone: (303) 894-2100
Commission FAX: (303) 894-2109

Department of Natural Resources

cogcc.state.co.us

Initial Spill/Release Report

Operator Num: 27742

Operator Name: EOG RESOURCES INC
Contact Name: Bugni, Steve

Phone Num: (307) 2357124

Email: steve _bugni@eogresources.com

COGCC has been notified of Initial Spill/Release Report
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